Hanna Woods Elementary PTO Meeting
Tuesday, April 23, 2024

I Welcome — Renee Dudding-President
» Last general meeting of the year!
1. Principal Report Dr. Schewe/Dr. Sparkling
e 25.5days left
* Inthe midst of the NWEA testing
* Experience the World of Kindergarten speicals
* Map Testing
*  Field day 5/24 (will look similar to last year)
o 5/29 make-up day.
* 5/30 last day of school
e Work will be done on the building this summer.
o Partial roof replacement.
o External Classrooms getting windows.
o Internal Classrooms getting natural light.
o Replacing some external doors.
lll.  Treasurer Report — Jeff Ludwig
* Balance slightly inflated due to finishing out the year.
VI. VP of Fundraising Report — Kristin Moss & Denise Boewer
» Tiger Boutique went well o Profit $2800ish o Plan to do it again in Fall
2024
o Dr. Marty and Dr. Lucas came out
* Need to sell Cardinals Tickets
e Tiger Dining @ Fritz’s 5/30 12:30-5
* Leftover Spirit Wear on our PTO Square site
VIl. VP of Faculty/Staff/Family Support Report — Nicki Scott/Patricia Hessenflow
e Staff Appreciation Week 5/6-5/10
e Bus Driver Appreciation Day 4/23
¢ Administrative Professional Day 4/24
e Librarian Day was in April
*  Treat Days for April birthdays and SSD
e Assistant Principal Day
*  Nurse’s Day in May
VIl. VP of Parent Volunteers Report — Carolyn Hoechst/Jeannie Cham
e Field Day and Hot Dog Roast coming up
e Book Fair back in November
VIIl. Boy Scout Update-Jim Ott
e Rain Gutter Regatta
e Spring Campout at Beaumont
e 5/15 Missouri Conservation Fishing class



